Securities and
Exchange
Commission

PHILIPPINES
BAGONG PILIPINAS

February 27, 2024
NOTICE OF AWARD

MS. GEMMA D. APALISO

Senior Account Executive

Advance Solutions, Inc.

3F PPL Bldg., United Nation Ave. cor.
San Marcelino St., Paco, Manila City
Tel No: 02-8524-7595

Dear Ms. Apaliso:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the project, “Supply and Delivery of
two (2) units of Heavy Duty Scanneris hereby awarded to you in the amount of 7hree
Hundred Eighty-Three Thousand Three Hundred Ten Pesos (Php383,310.00),
inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

This contract is renewable at the option of the appointing Head of Procuring Entity, but in no
case shall exceed the term of the latter

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your
signature in the Conforme portion.

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the
following contact information:

telephone number:  (02) 8-818-5330

email address: nmdelasalas@sec.gov.ph
Thank you.
Very truly yo 7N
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